Craig, Sondra

From: Strauss, Richard H <RHStraus@gundersenhealth.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 10:59 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Arts project

Some people who received this message don't often get email from rhstraus@gundersenhealth.org. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello Mr. Mayor and Council members,
Please support the ARPA grant program to fund public arts projects. Thanks very much.

Richard Strauss



